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10th June 2024 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 

Arrangements for Sports Day 2024 
 

We are holding our Sports Day for EYFS, KS1 and KS2 this year on Wednesday 26th June.  As in 
previous years, all the children (including Reception) will be competing for their house, either 
Bulbourne (blue), Colne (red), Gade (green) or Lea (yellow).   
 
The children should come to school wearing PE kit and a t-shirt of their house colour on Sports 
Day.  If they do not have a house colour t-shirt, please can they wear a PE top and children will 
be given a house colour band.  They will also need to have with them a cap or sun hat if sunny 
and plenty of water to drink.  
 
Spectators should enter using the side gate.  There will be no chairs set out so please feel free 
to bring a camping chair if you would like to sit down.  
 
Please see arrangements and timings below. 

 

EYFS and KS1 sports morning: 
9.15am:  carousel activities and races. 
 
Thank you to Year 6 who will be supporting the children during this morning, especially our sports 
ambassadors who will be leading some of the carousel activities. 

 

KS2 sports afternoon: 
1.30pm:   carousel activities and races. 
 
Children will be dismissed as normal, at the normal exits, and we ask all parents to collect 
child/children from the usual places.   
 
Timings are approximate; we will aim to stick to them as much as possible. 
 
If the weather is looking poor, we will endeavour to make a decision to cancel as early as 
possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Jenny Howard 
PE Lead and Sycamore class teacher 
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